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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

 

TO:  Town Clerks-Barkhamsted, Colebrook, New Hartford, Norfolk 

FROM:  Judith A. Palmer, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

DATE:  April 11, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Change in meeting date of regularly-scheduled meeting 

   Board of Education - Regional School District No. 7 

 

 

   At their meeting on April 11, 2018, the Board of Education voted to move 

 

the regularly-scheduled  Board of Education meeting on Wednesday, April 25, 2018  

 

to Monday, April 23, 2018 immediately following the District Budget Hearing at the 

 

school. 

 

 

   An agenda will follow prior to the meeting. 
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